Sharpsville Borough Council held a Workshop on Monday, October 7, 2024 in Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 1 South Walnut Street, Sharpsville, PA.

Attending the meeting for Council was: Nick Hanahan and Chris Combine

Also attending the meeting was: Mayor Mark Gill, Solicitor John Alfredo, Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino, Police Chief Frank Joseph, Borough Engineer Matt Harper, and Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson.

A general discussion was held with Police Chief Frank Joseph concerning the following:

- 1) Cruiser update
- 2) Part-time status
- 3) Calls for month
- 4) SRO/school update

A general discussion was held with Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino concerning the following:

- 1) Sewer work
- 2) Fiber optics
- 3) Trim trees
- 4) Extend part-time summer help
- 5) Prepare streets for seal coating

A general discussion was held with Engineer Matt Harper concerning the following:

- 1) September 2024 Engineer Report
- 2) Waterline Improvement Project
- 3) East High Street
- 4) Sanitary Mapping
- 5) Equipment Garage at Maintenance Building
- 6) Survey Kelly Road property
- 7) 2024 Paving Project
- 8) Lead & Copper work completed

A general discussion was held with Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson concerning the following:

- 1) General Department Report
- 2) 25 Supplemental Agenda Items
- 3) First Presbyterian electronic sign
- 4) Trick or Treat
- 5) Veterans Day
- 6) Combined meeting on November 13th

Council was in Executive Session from 8:20 to 9:15 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:16 p.m.

bunkt 1 Menter